
                                                                     201 South Main, Suite 2300 
           Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 

 
July 21, 2010 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND HAND DELIVERY 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114 
 
Attention: Julie P. Orchard 
  Commission Secretary 
 
Re: Docket No. 07-035-T14, Solar Photovoltaic Incentive Program (Schedule 107)  

Three Year Assessment Report 
 
In its August 3, 2007 order in Docket No. 07-035-T14, the Public Service Commission of Utah 
(the “Commission”) directed Rocky Mountain Power (the “Company”) to “provide a report 
within three years assessing whether changes are warranted in any element of the Program” at 
page 8. The Company is currently working on the ordered report, including compiling data and 
performing the analysis necessary to make the assessment directed in the order. The Company, 
however, anticipates it will take up to an additional 60 days to complete the analysis. As such, 
the Company requests that the Commission grant an extension for filing of the assessment report 
to September 30, 2010.   
 
It is respectfully requested that all formal correspondence and staff requests regarding this matter 
be addressed to: 
 
By E-mail (preferred): datarequest@pacificorp.com  
    dave.taylor@pacificorp.com 
 
By regular mail:  Data Request Response Center 
    PacifiCorp 
    825 NE Multnomah Blvd., Suite 2000 
    Portland, OR  97232 
 
Informal inquiries may be directed to Dave Taylor at (801) 220-2923. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation 


